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St. Louis Dec. 15. 1828
To the Hon: P. B. Porter
Secy, of the Dept. of War
Sir,

| had the honour to address you on the 28" of October last In relation to a
balance (of 1504 54/100, due to the commissioners on the Road from Missouri to New Mexico, for
advances made by them to complete that object beyond the sum appropriated —

Not doubting but provision will be made during the present session of Congress to discharge this
balance, | am to request that payment of the sum be made to the Hon: Edward Bates Representative
from Missouri. With great respect.

&

Signed, G. C. Sibley
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